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OUR ANNUAL PARISH  
SUMMER FESTIVAL 

MARK THESE DATES –  
JULY 29 – AUGUST 2 

 
FOOD, GAMES, WHEELS, AMUSEMENTS 

 NIGHTLY 50-50, SUPER PARISH CASH RAFFLE 
 

WE ARE STILL IN NEED OF: 
• BAKED ITEMS FOR THE “CAKE STAND” (which 

can be taken directly to the CAKE STAND early 
in the evening DURING FESTIVAL WEEK).  

 
BUT MOST OF ALL WE NEED YOU!!! 
 
PLEASE CONSIDER GIVING US SOME OF YOUR TIME.  
WHETHER YOU CAN HELP ALL FIVE EVENINGS – OR 
ONLY A COUPLE – OR ONLY ONE – WE’D LOVE TO 
HAVE YOU!  PLEASE HELP – WE NEED ALL THE HELP 
WE CAN GET! 
 

BY THE WAY, HAVE YOU MADE YOUR RAFFLE 
RETURNS YET?  IF NOT, PLEASE DO SO AS SOON AS 
YOU CAN! 
 

AND LAST BUT NOT LEAST�PLEASE PRAY 
FOR GOOD WEATHER THROUGHOUT 

“FESTIVAL WEEK” AND FOR THE SUCCESS 
OF THIS PARISH PROJECT�COME AND 

ENJOY! 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Monday, July 21 (Poniedziałek) – Lawrence Brindisi 
CTK -   7:00AM †Emilia Kapustka r/o Adam & Beata 
  Morawski  
  SH -   8:00AM Health of Ryan McKee r/o mother &  
  family 
  SH - 11:00AM †Michael Gavala r/o Jean Kolibas 
CTK - 12:00PM Recitation of the Rosary & Divine Mercy 
  Devotions 
 

Tuesday, July 22 (Wtorek) – Mary Magdalene 
CTK -   7:00AM †Joan Wilczek r/o Leokadia Luty 
  SH -   8:00AM †Emilia Kapustka r/o Adam & Beata 
  Morawski  
  SH - 11:00AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English 
CTK -   7:00PM Adoration 
 

Wednesday, July 23 (Środa) – Bridget 
CTK -   7:00AM †Loretta Keller r/o Altar Rosary Society 
  SH - 11:00AM †Emilia Kapustka r/o Adam & Beata 
  Morawski  
  SH - 11:30AM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
  and recitation of the Holy Rosary 
  SH -   7:00PM OLPH Novena and Mass in Polish 
 

Thursday, July 24 (Czwartek) – Sharbel Makhluf 
CTK -   7:00AM †Stephen, Elizabeth & Elaine 
  Golaszewski r/o daughter-in-law, Irene 
  SH -   8:00AM †Emilia Kapustka r/o Adam & Beata 
  Morawski  
  SH - 11:00AM †Deceased Members of the Willis,  
  Janeczek, Kinach, Pigeon, Gill & 
  Wawrzynski Families r/o Willis Family 
 

Friday, July 25 (Piątek) – James 
CTK -   7:00AM †Gene Golaszewski r/o wife, Irene 
  SH - 11:00AM †Emilia Kapustka r/o Adam & Beata 
  Morawski  
  SH - 11:30AM Divine Mercy Devotion in English 
  SH -   7:00PM †Franciszek & Katarzyna Lebedynski r/o  
  daughter 
 

Saturday, July 26 (Sobota) – Joachim & Anne 
  SH -   8:00AM †Emilia Kapustka r/o Adam & Beata 
  Morawski  
  SH - 11:00AM †Lois & Harry Steiger r/o Robert & 
  Krystyna Steiger 
CTK -   4:30PM †Mark Matisak r/o Deb & Mike Knitowski 
  SH -   6:00PM †Gloria Masserelli r/o Joe & Lexi 
 

Sunday, July 27 (Niedziela)  
  SH -   7:00AM †Emilia Kapustka r/o Adam & Beata 
  Morawski  
CTK -   8:30AM Mass of Thanksgiving occasioned by  
  the 50th Wedding Anniversary of  
  John & Terezia Tardy  
  SH -   8:30AM †Richard F. Suydam r/o wife, Kathleen &  
 daughter, Erin 
  SH - 10:00AM †Stella Lesniewski r/o son 
CTK - 10:30AM †Karen r/o Porchick Family 
  SH - 11:30AM †Living & Deceased Members of the  
 Blessed Virgin Mary Society  

 

The Sanctuary Lamp in Sacred Heart will burn this 
week for the repose of the soul of Richard F. 
Suydam at the request of his wife, Kathleen. 

 

The Altar Bread & Wine in Christ the King is 
consecrated this week in thanksgiving at the 

request of Mary Carol. 
 
 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 20, 2014 
 
Sunday:  Wis 12:13, 16-19/Rom 8:26-27/Mt 13:24-43  
 or 13:24-30 
Monday:  Mi 6:1-4, 6-8/Mt 12:38-42 
Tuesday:  Mi 7:14-15, 18-20/Jn 20:1-2, 11-18 
Wednesday:  Jer 1:1, 4-10/Mt 13:1-9 
Thursday:  Jer 2:1-3, 7-8, 12-13/Mt 13:10-17 
Friday:  2 Cor 4:7-15/Mt 20:20-28 
Saturday:  Jer 7:1-11/Mt 13:24-30 
Next Sunday:  1 Kgs 3:5, 7-12/Rom 8:28-30/Mt 13:44-52  
 or 13:44-46 

 
"He replied, 'No, if you pull up the 
weeds you might uproot the wheat 
along with them. Let them grow 
together until harvest; then at 
harvest time I will say to the 
harvesters, "First collect the weeds 

and tie them in bundles for burning; but gather the wheat into 
my barn." ' " - Mt 13:29-30 
 

CHRIST THE REDEEMER 
 
"Then the righteous will shine like the sun in the kingdom 

of their Father." This beautiful image gives us a glimpse into 
heaven. The saints who reside there radiate a brightness, a warmth 
that resembles the sun itself. Gathered around the throne of God, 
they share in the luminous presence of the King of Kings, the true 
Son of the Father. 

Perhaps there really is something spiritual about the 
nearly universal craving to enjoy a tropical vacation, the trend to 
escape to warmer climates for the winter, or the move towards 
permanent residence in sunny climates. The continual presence of 
sunshine, the enjoyable experience of one warm day after another 
may be in fact like a little taste of heaven. In the Gospel, Jesus 
himself describes eternal bliss using the imagery of sunshine. 

But heat has its downside too. When it's too intense, it can 
actually be deadly. Think forest fire. Think desert. Think "the fiery 
furnace, where there will be wailing and grinding of teeth." These 
are not images of the four-star vacations that we want to last for 
eternity. No. Here Jesus is referring to the hellish habitat of "all 
who cause others to sin and all evildoers." That's not a trip we 
want to take. As uncomfortable as it may be, we need to examine 
ourselves to be sure we're not on board a train that's going in the 
wrong direction. We need to identify and acknowledge any 
patterns of sin that may have crept into our lives, and seek God's 
forgiveness. That will get us back on the right track, enabling us to 
be counted among "the children of the kingdom." 

Let's aim for a journey to that kingdom, the one true trip 
to paradise that lasts for all eternity. 
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SATURDAY, JULY 26  
 “WOULD YOU STAY ONE HOUR WITH ME?  Monthly 

Eucharistic Adoration will be available from 7-8PM in 
English and from 8-10PM in Polish.   

 

NEXT WEEKEND, JULY 26 & 27 
LAST CHANCE TO PURCHASE… 

ADVANCE FOOD TICKETS will be on sale after all Masses.  
For $20 you get $25 worth of food tickets.   

 

Ogłoszenia Parafialne 
 

SOBOTA, 19 LIPIEC  
“Nie mogliście jednej godziny czuwać ze mną ? „ /Mt. 

26,40/  Comiesięczna adoracja Najświętszego Sakramentu 
odbędzie się w sobotę  w godzinach: 7-8 PM po Angielsku 
i 8-10 PM po Polsku 

 

NIEDZIELA, 20 LIPIEC  
UWAGA! OSTATNI DZIEŃ PROMOCJI! 

Po każdej Mszy Św. możesz zakupić bilety parafialny 
festiwal (na jedzenie) w promocyjnej cenie $20 za bilet 
wartości $25. 

 
ON SATURDAY, AUGUST 2ND THE 
MASS WILL BE AT 4PM IN 
SACRED HEART INSTEAD OF 
6PM DUE TO THE SUMMER 

FESTIVAL. 
 

Weekly Vocation Prayer Schedule 
 

Sunday:  Pedro Diaz   
Monday:  Roger & Diana Sieberg 
Tuesday:   K.K. & Sandy Scrape  
Wednesday:  Theresa Evans & John Strollo 
Thursday:  Gerald Pepe & Mary Carol Niezgoda   
Friday:  Betty Rybski & Bob Vornlocker 
Saturday: John Tardy & Sharon Liszczak 

 

 
 
The Knights of Columbus # 6573 would like to thank all 
those who came to donate blood at our latest Blood Drive on 
July 13th. Fifteen people came, and twelve pints were 
collected to help people in need. We would like to 
congratulate Anuncia C. of Bridgewater, who won a $50 gift 
certificate to The Manville Diner. Remember to help protect 
life at every stage. Thank You. 

COMING SOON 
OUR ANNUAL PARISH SUMMER FESTIVAL 

Mark these dates – July 29 – August 2 
 

LOTS AND LOTS OF PAPER TOWELS ARE NEEDED.   
CARE TO SHARE YOUR FAVORITE BAKED ITEM?  TO 

ALL THOSE WHO ENJOY BAKING, (AND EVEN IF IT’S NOT 
YOUR FAVORITE PASTIME):  WON’T YOU PLEASE MAKE 

SOMETHING FOR THE CAKE STAND? 
WE ARE IN NEED OF WORKERS FOR THE FESTIVAL!!!  
PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING YOUR TIME – EVEN FOR 
ONE NIGHT (MAYBE MORE IF YOU’RE SO INCLINED).  
PLEASE HELP – WE NEED ALL THE HELP WE CAN GET!  
WE ARE IN GREAT NEED OF PERSONS TO WORK IN THE 
KITCHENS.  DURING THE DAY, THERE IS MUCH 
PREPARATION TO BE DONE.  WE ARE ESPECIALLY IN 
NEED OF PEOPLE TO HELP PEEL POTATOES FOR 
POTATO PANCAKES.  WE ALSO NEED PEOPLE TO FRY 
THE PANCAKES.  WE NEED HELP IN THE AUDITORIUM 
KITCHEN DURING THE DAY AND ESPECIALLY IN THE 
EVENINGS TO GET THE FOOD READY TO BE 
TRANSPORTED TO THE OUTDOOR KITCHEN.  IF YOU 
ENJOY WORKING WITH FOOD, WON’T YOU PLEASE 
CONSIDER GIVING US A HAND, EVEN FOR AN HOUR OR 
TWO?  
  

LETNI FESTYN PARAFIALNY 
  

Zbliża się nasz coroczny festyn parafialny. Prosimy, 
aby chętni do pomocy zgłaszali się do biura 
parafialnego.  Dziękujemy za zaangażowanie! 
 

ON-LINE REGISTRATION FOR SUMMER 
FESTIVAL VOLUNTEERS IS NOW AVAILABLE ON 

OUR WEBSITE AT 
www.ctrmanville.com 

 
PARISH CASH RAFFLE 

 Let’s make this a banner year for our annual 
Parish Cash Raffle.  Last year, 1st prize was 
$5,071.20, 2nd was $2,197.52 and 3rd was 
1,183.28.  We would very much like to increase 
those figures.  If you have made your returns, 
thank you very much.  If you have not, please 
do so as soon as possible.   
 Also, please consider taking some extra 
raffle books to your place of employment (if 
allowed) to sell to your co-workers.  Extra 
books can be obtained at the parish office. 
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We ask you for your prayers for 
the health of those in need, 
especially: Toni Antonelli, Mary 
Bogdan, Cecelia Bok, John 
Bontempo, Joseph & Shawn 
Brickley, Bill Caswell, 
Margaret Cebula, Chester 

Cejnowski, Luke Chartowich, Halina Cichon, Vincent 
Chiusano, Pat Cobo, Allison Collins,  Kaiden Crothwer, 
John Dombey, Dorothy Dinsmore, Mary Evancho, 
Joseph Fallon, Helen Fedor, Helen Gazo, Julia 
Gekosky, Dorothy Gluch, Maryann Hughes, Stefanie 
Incao, Raul Jaime, Joanna Jasontek, Estelle Kaminski, 
Mary Kantorski, Stephen Kenosky, Deb Knitowski, 
Dennis Koslowski, Marie Krachan, Theresa Kraska, 
Wiktoria Lach, Janice Lalley, Cheyenne Licardi, 
Josephine Martens, Joe Matisak, Gerry McCormick, 
Quaid Mobus, Adeline Morgan, Mai Nguyen, John 
Nieliwocki, Hunter Norz, Dolores Novicky, Robert 
Petsko, Skip Picciano, Marie Piorkowski, Steven Pirello, 
Normand Rivard, Jenny Rodgers, Donna Roman, John 
Scanlon, Pat Sherwood, Eric Slaight, Victoria Soika, 
Andy Soltis, Albert Stanski, Zdzislaw Szczepanski, Rose 
Tabbit, Virginia Tamburini, William Tomaszfski, 
Frances Tomish, Joe Tomko, Marilyn Trilone, Beverly 
Ulicny, Pauline Vantaggi, Helen Vrabel, Natalie 
Walkoviak, Cindy Weigel, Raymond Wisniewski, Joann 
Zielinski, Maria Zurawiecki, and Regina Zydalis. 
God of all consolation give life and health to our sisters 

and brothers for whom we pray in your Holy Name. 
Amen. 

 
 

 
 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving in 
the Armed forces, especially 

 

Rev. Lt. Colonel Boguslaw Augustyn, C.Ss.R. 
Captain Christopher Bartok  

Staff Sargeant Francis Fiduk III 
Pvt. Christopher Foley 

PFC Joshua Hussey  
Captain James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Staff Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 
PFC Joshua Rivard 

 Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 
PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 
 

Please let us know if you have a family member who is 
serving in the military and we will acknowledge them in our 
weekly bulletin.  Please share the good new with us when one 
of the above soldiers returns home! 

 

CHRIST THE KING 
SCHOOL NEWS 

 
There’s So Much to LOVE at 

CTK School 
If your child needs a new school opportunity come to  

Christ the King School today. 
Enhanced academic programs geared towards all levels. 

Flexible grouping and differentiated instruction, with 
small classes.  New state of the art computer lab, 

classroom technology, and library media center.  Art, 
Music, Spanish, Computer Labs and Gym classes 

augment the exciting curriculum.  Afterschool clubs 
and activities: Basketball, Cheerleading, Drama Club, 

CTK Angels, and more!  Students develop into 
compassionate and caring members of their community 

with a clear moral compass. Students and families 
participate together in charitable efforts. 

Full and Half Day Pre-K & Full Day Kindergarten 
Classes.   

Before & After Care Available. 
Christ the King School is now enrolling and re-

enrolling for 2014-2015 school year; pre-K through 8th 
grade; excellent environment for learning!  Just call 

908-526-1339 for information on admissions and/or to 
schedule a tour.  

 
 

CHRIST THE KING SCHOOL 
SUMMER CAMP 2014 

Pre-K through 5th Grade 
Monday, June 23rd — Friday, August 22nd  

(start & end dates are tentative & subject to change) 
8:00 AM to 5 PM daily 

Extended day from 7:15 AM to 5:30 PM is available at an 
additional cost. Students may enroll on a weekly basis. 

CPR CERTIFIED FACULTY  
 

1st child $200.00 per week 
2nd child $165.00 per week 
3rd child $125.00 per week 

 
$100.00 non-refundable registration/field trip fee per child 

is required in order to reserve a space for your child. 
Weeks fill-up quickly so reserve your child’s place today! 

Snacks, drinks & lunches should be brought from home. 
CALL 908-526-1339 or email mgrecco@ctkmanville.com 

for more information.  
 

Christ the King School  
99 North 13th Avenue  

Manville NJ 08835 
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After more than two years of pastoral work in our 
parish Fr. Mariusz Mazurkiewicz is being 
transferred to Poland.  He will leave Manville in the 
middle of August to work in a Redemptorist 
community in Lublin, Poland (mainly as preparation for 
preaching parish retreats and missions).  We thank him 
for his work among us and wish him God's blessing.  
His successor, Fr. Marcin (Martin) Zubik, will arrive in 
the middle of August and after a necessary language 
course will begin performing of his duties. 
 
Po ponad dwóch latach duszpasterskiej pracy w naszej 
parafii o. Mariusz Mazurkiewicz został przeniesiony 
przez O. Prowincjała do Polski - opuszcza Manville 
w połowie sierpnia. Podejmie nowe obowiązki we 
wspólnocie redemptorystów w Lublinie (głównie 
przygotowanie do głoszenia rekolekcji i misji 
parafialnych). Dziękujemy mu za pracę pośród nas i 
życzymy Bożego błogosławieństwa. Następca - o. 
Marcin Zubik przybędzie do nas w połowie sierpnia i 
po koniecznym przygotowaniu językowym podejmie 
swe obowiązki. . 
 
 
Please visit our parish website: 
 

www.ctrmanville.com 
 
up-to-date information, schedules, church bulletins, 
pictures from parish events and much more… 
 

Be sure to check out our video reflections  
on the Sunday Readings each week. 

 

 

INTERESTED IN CATHOLICISM? 
 
Often, spouses or friends have worshiped with us for 
some time, even years, yet they are not Catholic.  Does 
this describe you?  Would you like to learn more about 
the faith that forms this community where you have 
been worshiping?  Do you have questions about 
Catholicism that have not been satisfactorily answered?  
Would you like to receive the sacraments of Baptism, 
First Eucharist or Confirmation?  If you answered “yes” 
to any of these questions, please see or call Deacon Bill 
Stefany (908-725-7236) or complete and clip the form 
below and drop it into the collection basket at Mass. 

 
Clip and drop in collection basket 

 
 

I’m interested in learning more about Catholicism. 
 

Name____________________________________ 
 
Telephone ________________________________ 
 
Email ____________________________________ 

 
 
 

 
 
IF YOU HAVE NOT REGISTERED YOUR 
CHILD/CHILDREN FOR THE 2014-15 SCHOOL YEAR, 
PLEASE DO SO AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  TEXTBOOKS 
HAVE TO BE ORDERED AND WE NEED AN ACCURATE 
COUNT OF STUDENTS.  TUITION BILLS WILL BE 
MAILED THIS MONTH. 

 
 
 

Jeśli nie zarejestrowałeś swojego dziecka 
na na lekcje religii na nowy rok szkolny 
2014-15 to prosimy o niezwłoczne 
skontaktowanie się z biurem parafialnym.  
Jesteśmy w trakcje zamawiania 
podręczników do nauki religii i chcemy 
mieć pewność, że mamy dokładną liczbę 
dzieci uczęszczających na lekcje religii w 
naszej parafii. 
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Report of Sunday Offerings  
in Support of our Parish 

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the weekend of 
July 13, 2014 

 

Weekly budget needed:  
 CtR Parish $   16,000.00 
 CtK School $     3,000.00 
 Total $   19,000.00 
 

Weekly Collection: 
Offertory $    7,262.00 
Mission Co-Op $    2,656.00 
Diocesan Assessment $    1,600.00 
Mail-Ins $    1,436.00 
Children’s donations $         24.00 
Total  $  12,978.00 
 

Budget vs. Collection: 
 Surplus/(Deficit) $   (6,022.00) 
 

 
“The kingdom of heaven may be likened to a man who 
sowed good seed in his field…He who sows good seed is the 
Son of Man, the field is the world, the good seed the children 
of the kingdom.” - Matthew 13:24, 37-38  
As children of God, we are all “good seeds,” blessed by God 
with the potential to accomplish much good in the world. We 
fulfill God’s plan when we share our talents and our financial 
gifts to help build God’s kingdom on earth. Through our 
stewardship we sow “good seeds” on earth to ultimately help 
each other get to Heaven!  
 

 
OUR CHILDREN’S GIFTS TO CHRIST THE REDEEMER PARISH 

 

My Good Deed was when I: 
 

helped dad mow the lawn.          Adam 
bought my brother a soda.                   Rebecca 
helped dad change tire.         Robert 
shoveled dirt for the garden.             Joey 
mopped the floor.         Natalia 
helped my mom.         Abagail 

 
 
 

4- Day WALKING PILGRIMAGE 
 
Ss. Peter & Paul Church, Great Meadows, NJ will host a 
spiritual 4-day Walking Pilgrimage on August 7th – 10th, 
from our church in NJ to Our Lady of Czestochowa 
Shrine in Doylestown, PA.  Walkers range from infants 
to people well into their 70’s.  You may join our spiritual 
trip any day of the journey and for as many days as you 
wish.  Register on-line before Aug. 1st for the 
discounted prices.  More information can be found on 
www.walkingpilgrimage.us, or call 908-637-4269. 

 
 

 

Please Note… 
 

For families and individuals who are registered at 
Christ the Redeemer Parish to be in good standing, 
they must attend Mass at Christ the  King or Sacred 
Heart Church on a regular basis and use the church 
envelopes. 
• Regular basis is not less than 75% of the time. 
• The use of church envelopes is the only way 

we can determine attendance. 
• The amount of the donation in the envelopes 

is never a determining factor. 
The use of your envelope each week will tell us that 
you are attending regularly.  This will avoid 
problems or embarrassments in the future. 

 

�������
 

Drodzy Parafianie. 
Prosimy, aby każda rodzina oraz osoba 
indywidualna zarejestrowana w parafii Christ the 
Redeemer używała kopert które otrzymujecie od 
parafii. Jest to podstawa do wydawania 
jakichkolwiek zaświadczeń (np.: ze dana osoba 
może być ojcem chrzestnym itp.) 
• Minimum 75% obecności w niedziele i święta 

w ciągu roku 
• Często jedynym sposobem na poświadczenie 

wymaganej obecności, jest rejestr na 
podstawie kopert. 

• Wielkość ofiary (lub jej brak) nie jest brana 
pod uwagę! 

Używanie przez was kopert w każdym tygodniu 
potwierdza wasze regularne uczestnictwo w 
niedzielnej Mszy Św. i pomaga w 
bezproblemowym załatwieniu jakichkolwiek 
formalności związanych z życiem w Kościele (ślub, 
bierzmowanie, pogrzeb…) 

 
 

BUS TRIP 
 

August 9th - Mets vs. Phillies - $50 includes bus/ticket 
to the game/$12 food voucher.  Bus leaves Christ the 
King School at 4PM.  Sponsored by the Manville 
Knights of Columbus.  For more information and/or 
tickets contact Robert Newman at 908-883-0808. 
 


